
 

 

                               
 
 
 

 

 
   
 
   
 
 
 

Join in the FUN!  
Doors open at 6:15 pm. on September 28 and  

6:00 pm on October 26. 

 

On Saturday, September 28 and Saturday, October 26, Hearts and 
Hands will be having a Bingo Bash, starting at 7:00 pm.. There 
will be a $10.00 donation at the door. Sandwiches, soda and chips 
will be available. Mark your calendars now. Invite your family, 
friends and neighbors! Don’t miss out on the fun and prizes.  

  
 

“Winter Choir” resumes September 11 
One of  the great blessings we enjoy at Salem is 
our dedicated and inspirational choir. They’ll be 
back to a “winter” schedule in September: 
Wednesday rehearsals begin on September 11, 
with a first “sing” on September 22. We’d love 

to welcome more members. See Bob Meinz or call him at 314-749
-6953.  
 
The “summer choir” will continue on September 1 and 8. We’ll 
enjoy music from the Circle of  Friends on the 15th. 
 
MANY BLESSINGS AT SALEM! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

The Millennium Mission Candle 
The Candle can be lit on Sunday mornings in memory of  some-
one or in honor of  someone. A $10.00 minimum donation is  
requested. Request forms are located in the narthex. 

 

September’s Mission is Circle of  Concern 
Our Mission: Circle Of  Concern feeds the hungry and provides 
assistance to low-income families living in west St. Louis County.  

 

Our Vision: Improving every life in our community by reducing 
hunger and poverty  
 

 

  
 
 

Needs Circle of  Concern   
Critical - Healthy Snacks - Dinner Helpers - Jelly 

 Ramen Noodles - Dry Potatoes/Beans/Rice  
Bar Soap - Hand Sanitizer - Laundry Detergen 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Many thanks to everyone who provided personal care items, 
snacks, and monetary donations to our Support Our Troops drive. 
We collected a HUGE box of  items to send to our servicemen 
and women overseas! God bless them and return them safely 
home to us. 

 
 

Missions 

Salem in Ballwin UMC 
Parish Notes 

September 8 - September 15, 2019 


